
Walmart’s response to Oxfam’s Behind the Barcodes Campaign 
 
“We believe in promoting shared value through our business operations and that includes 
supporting our suppliers and advocating for workers in the supply chain.  We appreciate the 
Oxfam research and report, which sheds light on important issues throughout the food retailing 
industry and the global supply chains that support it, highlighting areas for improvement as well 
as recognizing the good work we are doing.   

 
We believe collaboration is key to creating a more responsible supply chain, and we look 
forward to continuing to engage with Oxfam on these issues.” 
 
 
 


